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July 7, 2004

James W. Prescott

212 Woodsedge Apits.
Woodsedge Drive
Lansing, NY 14882

Dear James,

Thank you so much for writing and sharing your concern about the "Unborn Victims of Violence
Act of 2004." I hope you know how heartily I agree with you. It is clear to me that this act is part
of a coordinated strategy to overturn Roe v. Wade and move toward establishing the
Fundamentalist religious right's views as the law of the land.

- Unfortunately, this issue was not selected by the General Assembly as one of the Actions of
Immediate Witness for this year.

Fortunately, past General Assembly resolutions give us ample grounding for advocacy on this
and related issues. We are a major participant in the Religious Coalition for Reproductive Choice
and work diligently with other progressive religious communities to raise a liberal religious
voice. This spring I led thousands of Unitarian Universalists at the March on Washington for
Women's Lives. | “

Accept my apologies for the long delay in response. Trust that we continue hard at work.

In faith,
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Rev. William G. Sinkford
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